
 

DIGITAL AUDIO PRODUCTION MEETING SPRING 2018 
MINUTES 

I. The meeting was called to order by Dr. John Darling through email on April 26, 

2018. 

II. Jay Griffin has been replaced by Nathan Nagel from Dakota Sound. We would 

like to thank Jay for his service as Chair and board member for the last two 

years.  

III. Joel Frank volunteered to serve as the new Chair. 

IV. Justin will be developing an advanced sound reinforcement class. 

V. Doug Klein reported that updates and support for the Cakewalk/SONAR platform 

will be stopped, however, we will continue to offer that platform for at least 

another year, in addition to the other software suggestions from the fall meeting. 

There has been speculation that another company may purchase the product. 

VI. With no other suggestions or responses, the meeting was concluded on April 30. 

 

 

Dr. John Darling 

Fine Arts & Humanities Chair  
 

  


